
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 15th September 2023 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

We have had another busy week at big school, we hope you have a restful 

weekend, see you on Monday. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to all of the  

children who were at school every 

day this week– you have earnt  

Dojo points.  When 

the children reach 

20 Dojo points they 

can choose a prize. 

 Forest School  

We will be starting our Forest 

School Session on Monday!  For a 

Forest School session your child will 

not need to wear their school  

uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit that you do 

not mind getting muddy and welly 

boots would be perfect.   The groups 

will change after half term.   

 

The following children will 

need to wear their play clothes 

to school on Monday... 

Junk Modelling 

If you have any clean ‘junk’ that is 

suitable for junk modelling please 

give it to a member of staff. 

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Romeo  

Mayleigh  

Noah  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Quinn  

Remi-Rose   

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Please make sure that your child 

has a full set of named uniform on 

their peg including underwear.  

The children love exploring in the 

mud, paint, glue and other messy 

play ...and there are the  

occasional toilet accidents too! 

We are so proud of the way the 

children have been coming into 

school– thank you for 

supporting your child 

to be as independent 

as possible! 


